
Music Coordinator works with teens to put on
‘Addams Family’ musical
August 5, 2015

For the past three weeks, Music Coordinator Brenda Dawe has been working with some of the area’s top young

musical theater talent at Binghamton University. She is the Musical Director of the Summer Youth Musical

Theater Workshop. 

This program has touched the lives of hundreds of youth in Broome and Tioga Counties since its inception in

1998. The three-week program for students ages 12 through 18 enriches their lives through participation in an

artistic process of the highest integrity. The workshop is directed and produced by outstanding professionals

with notable accomplishments.

This year’s show is The Addams Family and will be presented at 2 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. Saturday, Aug. 8, and

Sunday, Aug. 9 in Watters, Theater, located in the Fine Arts Building at Binghamton University. Tickets are $15

for the general public and $10 for students and are available from the Anderson Center Box Office from noon to

5:30 p.m. weekdays, by calling (607) 777-ARTS, online at anderson.binghamton.edu or at the door.
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